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                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

Tuesday 11th July: Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm.  

Wednesday 12th July: Years 5 & 6 Panto Pandemonium—6:00pm.  

Monday 17th July: Friends of Tonacliffe Summer Disco– Reception– Year 3– 3:45-5pm, Years4-6– 5:15-6:30pm. 

Tuesday 18th July: Year 6 party day. 

Thursday 20th July: Key Stage 1 party (afternoon). 

Friday 21st July: Leavers’ Assembly—9:00am. 

Friday 21st July: End of Summer Term 2-3:30pm. 

Monday 4th September: School reopens for Autumn Term 1-8:45am. 

£256 was raised at our Year 3 & 4 

Musical Evening. This money will 

go towards some new musical 

instruments for the children. 

Thank you to all who attended 

the concert and all who donated! 



Nursery:   The whole of Nursery. 

Green Class:    Zach V.  

Blue Class:               Oliver B . 

Pink Class:    Isla W. 

White Class:    Archie L. 

Red Class:   The Whole class. 

Yellow Class:   Sophia B. 

Orange Class : Toby O. 

Lime Class:    Lexi H. 

Turquoise Class:  Jacob G.  

Gold Class:    Harrison T. 

Purple Class:   Eloise M. 

House Points 

            

                                   Dolphin:      215 

                         Octopus:     226 

                         Seahorse:    296 

                 Starfish:       249 

  

Well done 

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners. 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    91.4%           Yellow Class:            97.2% 

Blue Class:       91.7%             Orange Class:           93.5% 

Pink Class:   94.8%  Lime Class:               94.6% 

White Class:   95.3%  Turquoise Class:      90% 

Red Class:  99.3%              Gold Class:               94.6% 

                                       Purple Class:            97.1% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 30th June 2023 is  94.5% 

 

Friendship and Kindness 

 

Ellie C. 

For representing your 

friend’s dad at the Race for 

Life.  

You’re such a thoughtful 

and kind friend! 

 



Last weekend, Ellie C partici-

pated in the Race for Life. She 

chose to run for her friend and 

classmate’s dad.  

Well done Ellie! 

Nursery enjoyed their Sports Day 

on Thursday 6th July.  

The children all participated well 

and had a great time! 

Orange Class spent Friday afternoon on the school allot-

ment harvesting the potatoes and radishes they planted. As 

you can see, they had a bumper crop– each child had some 

potatoes to take home. 






